Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR

From: Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 3:08 PM

To: 'Wayne Fassbender’

Subject: RE: Martino's 52nd Response BRRTS 02-30-552186
Hi Wayne,

Thanks for the call today regarding the above named site.
During our call we discussed the need for sub slab monitoring at 3935 52nd Street.
| approve the indoor air monitoring at this address as proposed.

| appreciate your important work on this site. Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any additional
questions.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Doug Cieslak

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Bureau
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

‘Phone: (262) 884-2344

Douglas.Cieslak@wisconsin.gov

@ dnr.wi.gov

DO et

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 11:20 AM
To: Ciestak, Douglas J - DNR
Subject: Martino's 52nd Response

Hi Doug:
Nice talking with you today. Here is the response | put together for you. Let me know if this seems reasonable to you.

Wayne P. Fassbender, PG, PMP

Senior Project Manager

EnviroForensics | N16 W23390 Stone Ridge Drive, Suite G | Waukesha, W1 53188
P. 414-982-3988 | C. 262-490-6472 | F. 262-510-0460
www.enviroforensics.com

Turning Environmental Liabilities Into Assets®

Wmnsics






